
       Important Notice for Millersville Utility Customers        

Due to a technical glitch, our system accidentally sent out automated phone calls 
regarding past due utility bills to customers in the wrong billing zone. 

If your utility bill is due on September 30, 2025, please disregard the call — you are NOT 
past due. Your payment is still due on 9/30/25, as originally stated. 

We apologize for the confusion and appreciate your understanding as we work to correct 
the issue. 

— City of Millersville 

 


